
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
You have parked in a privately owned parking space of one of the 
311 Condominium residents.  Please remove this vehicle 
immediately. 
 
If you are a guest of a resident, please park in one of the designated 
guest parking spaces.  There are two guest spots on each level.  If 
you do not know where these spaces are, please speak with your 
host.  If the guest spots are taken, please park in the parking ramp on 
First Street behind the Sheraton Hotel. 
 
If you are a resident and do not know which parking space is yours, 
please refer to your closing documents, or call your realtor. 
 
If you are neither a guest nor a resident, please park in the parking 
ramp on First Street behind the Sheraton Hotel. 
 
Please note that the Condominium residents reserve the right to tow 
illegally parked vehicles at the vehicle owner’s expense. 
 
Thank you for your timely response to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
The Board of Directors 
311 Condominium 


